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MESSAGE	FROM	THE	PRESIDENT				
	
It	is	very	important	to	note	that	all	members	are	to	be	in	good	standing	with	the	Heritage	Club	in	order	to	get	discounted	rates	with	
MEDOC	Travel	and	GoofLife.	
	
We	will	be	putting	last	minute	events	in	the	Confederation	Chapter	Facebook	page	and	on	the	Heritage	Club	web	page	
(www.heritageclub.ca)	at	the	odd	times	so	it	would	be	advisable	to	check	it	from	time	to	time.		
	
SANTA	LETTER	PROGRAM	
	
It	is	the	time	of	the	year	to	recruit	new	elves	to	answer	letters	addressed	to	Santa.		If	you	are	interested,	do	not	hesitate	call	me	at	
613-371-5228	or	by	email	at	Confederation_Chapter@bell.net.		
	
FUNDRAISER	
	
On	Saturday,	October	4th,	2017	the	band	“The	Yodas”	will	be	hosting	a	Benefit	night	of	music	and	dancing	for	the	Montfort	hospital	
at	the	Pine	View	golf	course.		They	are	looking	to	raise	funds	for	a	new	CT	scan	machine.		The	doors	will	open	at	6pm	and	the	
entertainment	will	start	at	7pm.		There	will	have	door	prizes,	a	silent	auction	and	a	50/50	draw.		There	will	be	some	special	guests	
coming	out	to	help	out.		It	would	be	nice	to	have	a	full	house.		Tickets	are	$20	and	they	want	everyone	to	wear	their	dancing	shoes.		
The	lineup	of	bands	and	special	guests	will	be	announced	at	a	later	date.		This	is	a	good	cause	and	it	will	be	an	enjoyable	casual	
evening	out.		For	more	information	you	can	call	Ken	Fitzpatrick	(a	member	of	the	Heritage	Club)	at	613-447-3073.		You	can	also	call	
Julie	at	the	Montfort	Foundation	at	613-746-4621	extension	2009.	
		
	
EVENTS	FOR	THE	4th		TRIMESTER	
	

• Friday,	October	27,	2017:		Lunch	at	Hearth	&	Crown	Barrhaven	(details	are	included).	
• Thursday,	November	16,	2017:		Annual	General	Meeting	and	lunch	at	Perkins	in	Ottawa	(details	are	included).	
• Wednesday,	November	29,	2017:		Christmas	Dinner	at	Constantin	in	Saint-Eustache	QC	(details	are	included).	
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